HOW DO I REPORT A ‘HYBRID’ CONTRACT, TO FPDS?
The term hybrid can be mean many things in terms of contracting.  It can be a contract for both supplies and services, a contract that contains different types of contract pricing (e.g., firm fixed price and cost reimbursement), etc.  For this FAQ however, we are focusing on hybrids that encompass a combination of definitive and indefinite delivery vehicle contract characteristics.  Basically, this would be a contract that has both regular work and task order aspects.  For example, you have a contract that calls for daily landscaping around a building, trash needs to be removed, etc.  In addition, the contract calls for snow removal, this would be the task order portion since snow removal, unlike trash removal, will not always be needed.  
Whenever you have this kind of scenario the contract MUST be reported to FPDS as an indefinite delivery vehicle (i.e., IDIQ, etc.) so that task\delivery orders can be correctly reported against it.  You cannot report this as a definitive contract and then issue the task\delivery orders as modifications.
